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Director of Operations
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Glasgow City Council. web: www.gobike.org

By e-mail to: land@glasgow.gov.uk Ref: TF/IS

 07 June 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL,  
(UNIVERSITY AVENUE AND UNIVERSITY PLACE)

(20MPH SPEED LIMIT ZONE) ORDER 201_

Thank you for  your email  of  09 May and the opportunity  to comment on the proposals  for
introducing a 20mph speed limit for the length of University Avenue.

GoBike supports this proposal.

However, we do wish to point out that if, as you claim, you wish to improve safety for people
cycling on University Avenue, you would be installing separated cycle lanes on both side of the
Avenue.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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